Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] SWCC Rules

From: Reynolds, Phillip <PReynolds@ncdoj.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 2:12 PM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Cox, Vernon N <Vernon.Cox@ncagr.gov>; Williams, David <david.b.williams@ncagr.gov>; Fischer, Kristina
<kristina.fischer@ncagr.gov>

Subject: [External] SWCC Rules

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Dear Amber,

On behalf of the North Carolina Soil and Water Conservation Commission and related to its rules that were filed with the
RRC in December, | am writing to request that the period of review be extended. We intend to resolve the technical
corrections you’ve noted during that time and appreciate you willingness to work with us on those rules.

Thanks,
Phillip

Phillip T. Reynolds

Special Deputy Attorney General

Environmental Division

Commissions, Coastal and Administrative Section
Phone: (919) 716-6971

Email: preynolds@ncdoj.gov

114 W. Edenton St., Raleigh, NC 27603
www.ncdoj.gov

Please note that messages to or from this address may be public records.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



